
To:  

Federal Communications Commission 
 
We,  SHENZHEN CARFRIEND ELECTRONICS CO., LTD.  Make sure that   
 
 

The equipment bearing the new FCC ID: U6EDTM-6000  is 

identical to the original equipment (FCC ID: UJZAVOHD900) and that 

the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to 

the equipment bearing the new FCC ID. 

 

                                       09/29/2006 


